Non-substantive Change
Conservation Auction Behavior:  Effects of Default Offers and Score Updating
USDA/Economic Research Service
OMB Control Number:  0536-0078

This cover page describes the non-substantive changes to the information collection request submitted by USDA’s Economic Research Service and approved by OMB on 5/9/2022
There are three non-substantive changes.
First, the final version of the training video, which is embedded in the study software, is included in this change.  In the original information collection request, the slides and script for this video were “Attachment M Instruction Slides.”
Second, the final version of the recruitment materials are included in this change.  In the original information collection request, these materials were “Attachment G Draft Recruitment.” This change updates the OMB control number, adds the Administrator’s signatures, and makes minor changes to the text.
Third, to meet a compressed timeline for data collection, the recruitment will occur in a single wave.  There is no change to the total response burden outline in Supporting Statement A under the original information collection request.  The only change is that instead of conducting the study in three “waves,” as described in Supporting Statement B (Question 1) under the original information collection request, the study will be conducted in a single wave.

